Bursick, Tammy

From: Val Zudans <valzudans@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 5:12 PM
To: Bursick, Tammy

Ce: O'Connot, Jim

Subject: Paperwork issue?

Tammy,

I heard that there may be an issue with some of the paperwork filed for one or more candidates for city
council. Please keep me informed of any issues. Thank you.
Val



